
PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Aaron London (truckfump@postmechanical.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Fri, Apr 11, 2025 at
4:13 PM

Reply-To: Aaron London <truckfump@postmechanical.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Aaron London 
640 S 600 E
Salt Lake City, UT 84102
truckfump@postmechanical.com
(603) 686-1491

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/11/25, 4:17 PM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Shannon Allsop (fancii@comcast.net) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Fri, Apr 11, 2025 at
4:16 PM

Reply-To: Shannon Allsop <fancii@comcast.net>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Shannon Allsop 
1584 East 5600 South
Holladay, UT 84121
fancii@comcast.net
(801) 278-8931

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/11/25, 4:18 PM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Ann Proctor (ahuss1858@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Fri, Apr 11, 2025 at
4:23 PM

Reply-To: Ann Proctor <ahuss1858@yahoo.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

Clean energy IS renewables, NOT coal.  Please support this!

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Ann Proctor 
4265 Country Hills Drive
Ogden, UT 84403
ahuss1858@yahoo.com
(307) 203-5427

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/11/25, 4:23 PM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AEoRXRQfh0PUKKciYTovYcmDhDk8r2KG1dB3lfnoiR9ILz_O0h6q/u/0/?ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=all&permthid… 1/1
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Shainah Hansen (shainah@duck.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Fri, Apr 11, 2025 at
4:24 PM

Reply-To: Shainah Hansen <shainah@duck.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Shainah Hansen 
2342 Junction Way Unit 210
Ogden, UT 84401
shainah@duck.com
(801) 430-3139

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/11/25, 5:05 PM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Carolyn Clark (saveearth27@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Fri, Apr 11, 2025 at
4:28 PM

Reply-To: Carolyn Clark <saveearth27@yahoo.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Clark 
929 N Terrace Hills Dr
Slc, UT 84103
saveearth27@yahoo.com
(801) 519-9257

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/11/25, 5:05 PM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AEoRXRQfh0PUKKciYTovYcmDhDk8r2KG1dB3lfnoiR9ILz_O0h6q/u/0/?ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=all&permthid… 1/1
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Jim Schreck (ranchhand@duck.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Fri, Apr 11, 2025 at
4:42 PM

Reply-To: Jim Schreck <ranchhand@duck.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

Plesse support public/community access to all Renewable,  Clean Energy sources including Solar, Wind, and
Geothermal.  Thank You!

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Jim Schreck 
2148 Bonnie's Way Plesse support
Moab, UT 84532
ranchhand@duck.com
(435) 259-0000

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/11/25, 5:06 PM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AEoRXRQfh0PUKKciYTovYcmDhDk8r2KG1dB3lfnoiR9ILz_O0h6q/u/0/?ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=all&permthid… 1/1
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

Dana Joslyn (danadesign@xmission.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Fri, Apr 11, 2025 at
4:43 PM

Reply-To: Dana Joslyn <danadesign@xmission.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

We need renewable energy!

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

Dana Joslyn 
2248 East Emerson Avenue, Salt Lake City, Utah
Salt Lake Cty, UT 84108
danadesign@xmission.com
(801) 631-1236

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/11/25, 5:06 PM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AEoRXRQfh0PUKKciYTovYcmDhDk8r2KG1dB3lfnoiR9ILz_O0h6q/u/0/?ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=all&permthid… 1/1
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

John brown (a022076@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Fri, Apr 11, 2025 at 4:50
PM

Reply-To: John brown <a022076@gmail.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

It is critical that we increase our supply of renewable energy. Burning fossil fuels has to stop. Our world is burning and we
are in denial.

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

John brown 
6057 W Stone Mount Way
South Jordan, UT 84009
a022076@gmail.com
(801) 792-3677

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/11/25, 5:06 PM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AEoRXRQfh0PUKKciYTovYcmDhDk8r2KG1dB3lfnoiR9ILz_O0h6q/u/0/?ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=all&permthid… 1/1
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
1 message

David Rabiger (derabiger@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Fri, Apr 11, 2025 at
4:51 PM

Reply-To: David Rabiger <derabiger@gmail.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Utah Public Service Commission,

The federal government has abandoned renewables, it must happen at a local level.

I am writing in support of the Rocky Mountain Power application, filed in Docket No. 25-035-06, to Implement Community
Clean Energy Program Authorized by the Community Clean Energy Act.
As a community member in Utah, I see Renewable Communities as a meaningful step toward a healthier, more resilient
future for our state. The Community Clean Energy Program will deliver affordable, reliable, and clean power while
supporting the well-being of our families and the strength of our local economy.
This application offers communities the opportunity to diversify their energy sources with new clean resources --
increasing job opportunities, lowering electric rates, supporting healthier air and reducing dependence on external
markets. It will provide communities more control over where their energy comes from -- promoting energy freedom and
innovation here in Utah.
The program also supports Utah?s economic development goals, aligning with Gov. Cox's Operation Gigawatt and
encouraging investment in local energy projects. This program is widely supported because it?s good for public health,
good for our economy, and good for the future of Utah. I urge you to approve the application.
Thank you for your leadership and commitment to advancing clean energy for Utahns.

Sincerely,

David Rabiger 
6512 Sawtooth Cir
Taylorsville, UT 84129
derabiger@gmail.com
(801) 964-8190

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club Utah
Chapter. If you need more information, please contact Rebekah Ashley at Sierra Club Utah Chapter at
rebekah.ashley@sierraclub.org or (801) 467-9294.

4/11/25, 5:06 PM State of Utah Mail - Please vote in favor of Utah Renewable Communities
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